
Newsletter Date — 16th March 2017  

RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

2-3-17 Ofsted letter 

6-3-17 Boys’ football match(specific pupils) 

7-3-17 Year 3 trip reminders 

13-3-17 Quiz championship (specific pu-
pils) 

13-3-17 Red Nose day 

15-3-17 Vision and Hearing screening 
(Reception children only) 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy 
of any letters by contacting the of-
fice. 

RED NOSE DAY 

 

Year 6 are holding a bake sale on Friday 24th March, 

after school on the KS2 playground. 

 

The pricing is very low, with slices of cake and bis-

cuits at just 50p each!  The people that are making 

this possible are Class 13, especially Catelyn, 

Maddison, Abharnia, Melissa, Josephine and Amanda.   

 

Stock will run out fast! 

Jojo bows 

 

Jojo bows are proving very popular.  How-

ever, they get broken quite easily.  

As they are quite expensive, please can 

we ask that you save wearing them for 

weekends/evenings instead of at school.  

Thank you 

Messy Church 

 

We will be meeting on Sunday 19th March from 
3.30pm - 5.30pm at King William Street School, 
Old Town.  

 

Do come and join us to hear about another Old 
Testament superhero, Joshua, and the Battle of 
Jericho. 

 

There will be fun, crafts and, of course, a deli-
cious afternoon tea.  

RLK’s Reading Challenge 

We have created a recommended reading list for each year group. By reading these books or sharing with an adult we hope each 
child can experience a wealth of adventures and new vocabulary.  Within school we will be encouraging children to read as many 
of these as possible. Each list will be available on our school website. Thank you for your help and happy reading! 

http://www.robertlekyng.co.uk/what-we-do/curriculum-and-learning/  

http://www.robertlekyng.co.uk/what-we-do/curriculum-and-learning/


Red Noses are on sale in the school office for  £1. 

Piano and flute lessons in school                         

 

I would like to introduce myself as I have been working in the school since last term teaching piano lessons.  I 

work via the Swindon Music Co-operative and now teach 3 pupils.  We have our lessons on a Thursday morning 

each week.  I hope you will get to hear some of the present piano students play in school performances in the 

summer.   

 

I am able to start more pupils now, and can also offer flute. Learning a musical instrument is not only wonderful 

in itself, but can also develop many other skills that help in all areas of life.  If you would like your child to 

learn please ask at the office, and they will give you a form for the Swindon Music Co-operative, where you pay 

via them for classes from 15 minutes to half an hour.  Please also feel free to contact me by leaving a message 

at the office with contact details and I will get back to you. 

 

Caroline Glaser,  

Licentiate in Flute and Piano, BA Hons, PGCE 


